
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
BERRYESSA UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
 
 

The Board of Trustees is declaring a public hearing and will consider the 
following items for action at the regular board meeting on June 27, 2018. 
 
In accordance with California Government Code Section 4217.12 and 4217.13, 
the governing board of Berryessa Union School District will hold a public hearing 
to solicit public comment on the proposed energy savings agreement with Enlight 
Energy Efficient Lighting, Inc. to provide energy conservation and savings 
measures to the Berryessa Union School District under Prop 39 to determine if it 
is in the best interest of the District.  The Board will consider whether the 
anticipated marginal cost to the District of energy that would have been 
consumed by the District in the absence of the proposed agreement. 
 
The public hearing will be held on June 27, 2018 at 2:00pm at 1376 Piedmont 
Road, San Jose, CA 95132. The resolution, agreement and supporting 
documentation will be available for inspection by the public beginning Monday 
June 18, 2018 during the hours of 7:30am and 4:30pm in the Business Office at 
Berryessa Union School District, 1376 Piedmont Road, San Jose, CA 95132 
 
The public may come forward for comment during this meeting. 
 
For the Board of Trustees 
Berryessa Union School District 
 
Bonny S Gregorius 
Purchasing and Contracts Manager 
 


